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31/05/2018  11:09:592018/2176/P OBJ 

CLAIRE-BRIDGE

T KENWRIGHT

I write in connection to the above planning application.  I am very concerned about the anti social behaviour 

and litter that will result from having this establishment locally.  The noise, the smell, the long opening hours all 

cause me great concern.  As a local resident and a mother of a young child I strongly object to this application.  

It will be very bad for the area as well as for the residents.

31/05/2018  11:06:172018/2176/P OBJ ADAM 

KENWRIGHT

I write in connection to the above planning application.  I know the site well and wish to object strongly to the 

Amarcord Italian Restaurant at 75 Southampton Row becoming a fast-food outlet for Taco Bell.  I am 

concerned it will lead to a great deal more litter around the area plus the long business hours may increase 

anti-social behaviour.  The lingering smell that will result from the fast food Taco Bell will also create an 

unpleasant environment for local residents.  All in all I feel that the addition of this fast food chain with have a 

very negative impact on the area as well as the residents.
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